
 

 
     

        
     

  
 

     
   

 
  

        
  

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

STEVENAGE BOROUGH COUNCIL  

 
STATEMENT OF REASONS FOR PROPOSING  

 
THE BOROUGH  OF STEVENAGE (SCOTT ROAD,  STEVENAGE)  (REVOCATION  OF PARKING 

CONTROLS)  ORDER 2023  

After taking in consideration the responses received from residents of Scott Road area of Stevenage 
following a recent parking consultation, The Borough of Stevenage is proposing to reduce the lengths of 
existing waiting restrictions on the eastern side of Scott Road to allow added availability for on street 
parking to take place. 

The Borough of Stevenage (Scott Road, Stevenage) (Revocation of Parking Controls) Order 2023 
proposes to remove parking controls as described in the Schedule of this Order. 

Therefore, it appears to the Borough Council as Order making Authority, that it is necessary and expedient 
to make the Order to maintain and improve the amenity of the area, to facilitate the passage of traffic on the 
road and to relieve or prevent congestion of traffic. 

M. Partridge  
Chief Executive 
Daneshill House 
Danestrete 
Stevenage 
SG1 1HN. 




